
Volunteer  
Thank You
Reception
Thank you very much for  

volunteering! We couldn’t do 
all the wonderful work we 
do without your support! 

For any questions, please email 
volunteer@pennhort.org.  
We hope to see you there!

YOU ARE INVITED TO THE

Transportation 
There is no specific parking for this 
event, but there are various parking
options near City Winery. Jefferson 
Station is the closest Regional Rail

station and is right across the street.

HOSTED BY

RSVP NOW

We will provide appetizers and 
a complimentary drink. You’ll 
also have a chance to meet 

PHS Staff and other volunteers!

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 17  
4:30 – 6:30 PM

City Winery 
990 Filbert St Philadelphia, PA 19107

PLEASE JOIN US

Please RSVP by  
September 3, 2024

https://PHSjoin.formstack.com/forms/phsvolunteerreception

